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June 19, 2017
25 Sivan 5777

To the Women's League for Conservative Judaism,

Congratulations on your 100" year! As a preeminent voice of women of the Conservative
Movement, the Women’s League for Conservative Judaism (WLCI) is a dynamic force that
represents its membership in myriad ways.

Your work strengthens and unites women’s groups around the country, reinforcing the bonds
between women, with Eretz Yisrael and Jews around the world. You nurture the next
generation of rabbinic leadership through Torah Fund, enhance your local kehillot and support
Conservative Judaism.

We at United Synagogue for Conservative Judaism are proud partners of WLCJ. We look
forward to strengthen that partnership as you engage a new vision for your next century.

Mazal tov on this achievement and best wishes for a wonderful conference.

B’'shalom,
Rabbi Steven Wernick Margo Gold
CED international President
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